 LEGAL NOTICE

The Planning Board of the Town of Manheim, will hold a Public Hearing on April 25, 2023 at 6:00 P.M. in connection with its review of the Area Variance submitted by James and Debra Victor, in connection with property they own located at 238 Ashe Road, Town of Manheim, New York .  The public may attend in person.  Public comments can be made by members of the public attending in person during the Public Comment portion of the hearing. 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that a Planning Board and Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a meeting immediately following the public hearing on April 25, 2023.

